
HISTORICAL COMMISSION OF MILFORD 

Memorial Hall, School Street 

Milford, MA 01757 

 

The Milford Historical Commission meeting of June 13, 2018 was called to order by Robert Andreola, 

Chairman, at 7:03pm in Memorial Hall.  Motion to accept the minutes as read was made by Pam Fields, 

seconded by Ron Marino.  Motion was unanimous. 

We encumbered $500 for engraving the two Civil War cannons and a small stone identifying the Howitzer.  The 

bills we paid this month were $50 for a roll of stamps and $57.38 to WB Mason for an ink cartridge, etc. 

The Greenleaf Garden Club held their 50th anniversary with an amazing flower show held in the GAR Hall June 

8th and 9th.  The Museum was opened both days and many visitors took the opportunity to view the displays. 

Lyn and Pam will attend the meeting to be held by Michael Dean, Town Engineer, on June 19th regarding 

storms and flood waters. 

Motion to extend an invitation to Ronald Pagnini and the Downtown Revitalization Committee to update us on 

the improvements recommended for the Main Street was made by Pam Fields, seconded by Mary Villani.  

Motion was unanimous.  We will suggest that they attend our August or September meeting. 

Dr. Richard Heller donated a DVD of WWII Veteran David H. Rubenstein’s funeral procession. 

There is a granite bell in the shape of a jingle bell that came off the steeple of St. Mary’s Church years ago and 

ended up on the property of Attorney Mike Noferi’s office.  We will try to have it returned to St. Mary’s. 

Mike Danello inquired about the doughboy monument and Calzone Park.  We will follow up with the Park 

Department to see when repairs will be made. 

Many suggestions were made for our Annual Open House.  We will ask Leila Dunbar first, Jeff Belanger 

second and Dr. Hylander, third.  October 28 or November 4th at 2pm are the dates we are planning. 

Motion to adjourn was made by Mary Villani, seconded by Pam Fields.  Motion was unanimous.  The next 

scheduled meeting is August 8, at 7pm in Memorial Hall.  We don’t meet in July. 

Respectfully submitted 
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